
Feedback on Local Talent Acquisition 

Processes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding our recent 

experiences with the local talent acquisition processes. 

Firstly, I want to commend the team for their dedication and efforts in sourcing candidates. The 

use of local job fairs and community outreach has significantly increased our visibility among 

potential candidates. 

However, I believe there are areas for improvement. For instance, the interview scheduling 

process could benefit from a more streamlined approach to reduce delays and improve candidate 

experience. Additionally, providing clearer communication about the stages of the hiring process 

would help set better expectations for all parties involved. 

Overall, I appreciate the work being done and look forward to seeing enhancements in our 

approach. Please feel free to reach out should you wish to discuss this feedback further. 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


